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Sparklight Helps Install New Hudl Camera at Charles
Bland Stadium
OCTOBER 11TH 2021 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter, MO - When Mark Whitehead, Sparklight’s Customer
Service Manager, received a call from Dexter High School’s

Athletic Director, Josh Dowdy, asking for help to install a Hudl camera on campus, Mark
was more than happy to help.

He sent over a couple of techs including Chris Hale, Sparklight’s Advance Tech, to help
Josh out and install the camera, which was beyond his reach with any equipment he had
on site.

Within an afternoon, the Hudl camera was installed and ready to capture any events that
are held on the field, including football, band, track and possibly graduations, to name a
few.

Neighbor helping neighbor or in this case a business helping a school.  It takes a village to
raise our kids these days and so glad Sparklight could help out Dexter HIgh School!
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